
From: Chris Connealy
To: Johnny Grimaldo
Subject: Wilco Agreement & Form - 22RFQ Psychiatric Services SP
Date: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 4:21:15 PM

Dear Johnny Grimaldo, Senior Purchasing Coordinator – Williamson County,
 
The Evaluation Committee, and I served as a member, for 22RFQ Psychiatric Services SP was
unanimous in its selection of Dr. Tania Glenn and Associates, PA to provide psychiatric services for
Williamson County Emergency Services. We look forward to working with them during the contract
period.
 
Respectfully,
 
Chris Connealy
Williamson County Senior Director
Emergency Services
Williamson County
911 Tracy Chambers Ln
Georgetown, TX 78626
Office# 512-864-8210
Cell# 512-961-2999
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